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       March 27, 2017 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 

Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess 

Secretary 

New York State Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223-1350 

Re: Case 16-E-0637 – Complaint of Megnin Farms at Poolsbrooke LLC Against 

Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation Concerning Contribution Costs for Three-

Phase Service.  

 

Dear Secretary Burgess: 

The enclosed Statements, issued by New York State Electric & Gas Corporation (“NYSEG”) and 

Rochester Gas and Electric Corporation (“RG&E”), (together the “Companies”) are transmitted 

for filing in compliance with the New York Public Service Commission’s (the "Commission") 

Order Directing Tariff Revision, issued and effective on February 23, 2017 (the “Order”), in the 

above referenced proceedings.  The Statements will become effective on April 1, 2017.   

URD Statement No. 8 to P.S.C. No. 119 

URD Statement No. 6 to P.S.C. No 19 

 

Purpose and Overview of Filing 

The Companies are filing amendments to its Statements in compliance with Ordering Clause No. 

1 of the Order to clarify that the first 100 feet of service is inclusive of single and poly-phase 

cable consistent with the requirements of Public Service Law 31(4).    

Company Contacts  

If there are any questions concerning this filing, please call Kathy Grande at (585)771-4514 or 

me at (608)762-8710.  

 Respectfully submitted, 

  
 Lori A. Cole 

 

Enclosures 

Lori A. Cole 
Manager - Regulatory & Tariffs 
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